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PRESS RELEASE

For immediate release

The City of Wabash will close City Hall and all Non-Essential Departments on Thursday
January 315t to ensure the safety of our personnel and their families. The projected high
temperature for January 315t is predicted to be 1 degree with sub-zero wind chills once
again.

The safety of our employees and our citizens is foremost in my mind, and if we can
avoid any potential safety issues with this unseasonably cold weather we will.

We anticipate opening for normal business on Friday February 15t at 8:00 AM.

Keep your families safe and as always, treat your pets like your family and let them
inside where they too will be safe from the cold.

Scott A. Long
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